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Comments: I'm writing to encourage you to use this opportunity to reexamine the ecological impacts of forest

roads that have been exacerbated by fires. The Mt. Hood National Forest road system is oversized, and the

agency did not have funding to maintain it even before the fires. Reducing the open road network could address

economic and ecological challenges the agency faces, and could allow more fallen and "danger trees" to remain

in place. 

I also want to encourage meaningful consultation with the Confederated Tribes of the Warm Springs and Grande

Ronde to maintain access to cultural resources. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


